
PENFIELD TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 
 

 

February 14, 2024 
 

   The 5-Year Plan Review meeting of the Penfield Township Trustees was called to 
order at 1:00 PM.  All officers were present.  1 guest was present. 
 
   Trustee Johnson projected the 5-Year Plan for review.  Discussion was held on 
changes to the 5-Year Plan.  All changes made were approved with a motion made by 
Trustee Flynn, seconded by Trustee Johnson. 
 
   With no additional business to discuss a motion was made to adjourn at 2:42 PM by 
Trustee Flynn, seconded by Trustee Johnson. 

 
 


